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This move would undermine the accessibility and inclusivity that have been the 

hallmarks of Oregon’s electoral system for decades. Oregon has been a leader in 

implementing a universal vote-by-mail system, which has significantly increased voter 

participation and streamlined the electoral process. 

We've been doing it for a quarter century, safely and successfully. Even with changes 

to drivers' licensing in 2021, there have been fewer than 10 votes cast that were 

associated with improper registration. Ten is not statistically significant. 


